
From: Jagtar Singh <   
Sent: Wednesday, July 24, 2024 12:11 PM 
To: Ext Mail: Licensing <licensing@Teignbridge.gov.uk> 
Subject: 2024 Jul 24 - from Jagtar Singh - Request and photos  
 
 
Good afternoon, 
 

I would like to request the respected council to reconsider my application (FS-Case-

632670835) in response to the council's refusal of my vehicle. I acknowledge that my 

automobile was registered in 2014, but other than that, it is in immaculate condition. There 

isn't any accidental damage to it. The car's exterior and interior are tidy and elegant. With 

21,750 miles on it, the engine is in excellent condition. The vehicle is completely clean, 

according to the MOT. I'm willing to have my car examined by any inspection center/garage 

recommended by Teignbridge council to verify the reliability of vehicle as it running like new. 

This is 7 seater estate vehicle with huge space. And very comfortable seating.  

I would like to respectfully request that the council grant me a one-year grace period to begin 

my work. I am very confident that I will be able to upgrade to the newest model this time, no 

more than five years old. 

The pictures of my vehicle are attached. 

 

Kind regards   

 
 
Jagtar Singh 


